
Submitter: James  Quinn 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB769 

I've been a resident of curry county my whole life and seen the deer and elk 

population go down drastically (not to mention have seen cougars right in my yard 

multiple times) 


